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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
We advertised the RFP on the website at the end of last month and conducted a pre-
proposal meeting on June 5th, 2025.  We had 5 firms attend the pre-proposal meeting
including:  IT Solutions; GFI Digital, Heartland Business Systems, BT Services, and C&C
Group.  We were encouraged by the turnout and believe we will receive proposals from
these firms.  Proposals are due by June 27th.  We intend to have a recommendation for
board consideration at the July board meeting.
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